
Dear Parent / Carers, 
We would normally be sending out a list of diary dates for the forthcoming term but what with the current restrictions 
the list is very short. However to keep you in the loop here are a few things to look out for: 
Thursday 15th October 
Individual school photos. Unfortunately this year we are unable to allow for family or sibling photos. 
Class forums 
This is when we usually invite you in to find out what your child will be learning about in school during the term, as 
we are unable to do this we will share a presentation on the website. A parentmail with a link to each year group 
presentation will be sent out soon. 
23rd October Harvest Festival 
Harvest Festival this year will be done virtually – We will however still have a collection for the Berwick Food Bank. If 
you have any non-perishable items, pet food, toiletries or sanitary products you would like to donate please send it 
into school with your child. Items can be donated from now until half term. 
Macmillan Cancer Support 
Thank you all for your support with the Year 4 annual Macmillan Cancer Support fundraising event. It has been very 
different this year but we still had lots of fun and raised lots of money. Our grand total is £542 which is amazing! 
Thank you all for your donations. 

Friday 23rd October - Break up for half term holidays 

Thank you 

Mrs Hodgson 




